
 

JVCKENWOOD USA Corporation 
3970 Johns Creek Court, Suite 100, Suwanee, GA 30024 (678) 474-4700 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

ATTN: Reviewing Engineer 

 

RE: Permissive Change request & reasoning:  

NX-240 FCC ID: ALH443700 & 

 NX-340 FCC ID: ALH443800 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as an official request for Class II Permissive Change to add emission masks to the 

two radios mentioned above, one VHF & one UHF. No circuit change is needed, only deviation 

adjustments are required. 

 

Please contact me if you require any additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joel E Berger 
 

Joel E. Berger 

 

JVCKenwood USA Corporation 

R&D Department 

jberger@us.jvckenwood.com 
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